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SWOSU Student Body President
Encourages Students to Use SGA House
11.17.2011

The Southwestern Oklahoma State University Student Government Association Center
continues to improve as a gathering place for all SWOSU students.

At a recent Student Senate session, SWOSU’s student body representatives approved
the purchase of a 40-inch, high definition television and DVD player. All students on
campus are invited to use the new system. It is just one of the many amenities provided
for students at the SGA Center, according to SWOSU Student Body President David
Goree.

The SGA Center boasts a full kitchen, including an oven for the use of all. Students
must only provide their own ingredients. In addition, SGA provides students the ability to
make free copies every day. SWOSU organizations may also hold meetings in the SGA
Center.

Goree said all students are invited to take full advantage of these services anytime the
SGA Center is open. Official hours are 2-5 p.m.  Monday through Thursday and 2-4
p.m. on Friday. Appointments can be made for other times.

Goree said the Student Government Association is available to help students in any
way possible. All are invited to attend Senate meetings on Thursday nights at 6 p.m.
in the General Thomas P. Stafford Center, Room 104. Senators are still needed to fill
positions in the colleges of Professional & Graduate Studies and Arts & Sciences.

For more information on matters of the SGA, contact Goree at
davidgoree2003@gmail.com or Public Relations Secretary Blaine Boyd at
boydb@student.swosu.edu.
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